
M E M O R A N D U M 
  
  
  
TO:  Mac Schools 
  
FROM:  Beverly Young, Supervisor I 
  Support Services 
  
SUBJECT: CLASS CHANGES AFTER GRADE APPLIED 
  
The attached memorandum contains instructions for making grade changes by schools that are still using 
the Mac School Scheduler. You must have Adobe Acrobat Reader in order to view it.  You may download 
Adobe Acrobat Reader at www.adobe.com.  
 

http://www.adobe.com/

